
From: Norman, Yolande  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 10:25 AM 
To: Augustus, Reginald 
Subject: RE: Church Rock 2013 Surety Update Acceptance  
 
Thanks for the information Reggie. I will proceed in finalizing the License Amendment request today.  
 
Yolande 
 

From: Augustus, Reginald  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 4:28 PM 
To: Norman, Yolande 
Cc: Chang, Lydia; Kline, Kenneth 
Subject: Church Rock 2013 Surety Update Acceptance  
 
Yolande,  

I have reviewed United Nuclear Corporation’s (UNC) Church Rock sites revised surety update 
submittal dated March 21, 2013.  The submittal included a letter from the licensee stating a 
revised rider was being submitted that took into account the increase in the CPI-U between 
March 2012 (end of February 2012 figure) and February 2013.  The submittal also included the 
original signed duplicate rider, a notarized “Acknowledgement By Surety,” and a notarized 
“Power of Attorney” document.   UNC last completed a comprehensive re-baselining of the 
surety calculation in September 2004; however, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency is 
currently directing a Site –Wide Supplemental Feasibility Study (SWSFS) at the site which is 
expected to be completed by 2014.  A review of the results of the SWSFS will be compared 
against the conditions used in the initial re-baseline calculation.  Based on my review, I find the 
rider for the performance bond in compliance with 10 CFR 40 Appendix A, Criteria 9 and 10. 

Please contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns.  

Thanks, 

Reggie            

 


